Payne, Nancy QYas- e

From: Land, Mary

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 1:25 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Stop sign on Grove Ave

Hi Nancy,

I got an email from a constituent about an uncontrolled intersection at Grove Ave and Pierce Blvd. It is a T-shaped
intersection but there is not stop sign or yield sign. The traffic turns off from Taylor Ave. The cars come down quickly
and there is no right-of-way indicated.

I believe a stop singn on Grove Avenue would be appropriate. Can you forward this request to the Traffic Commission.

Thank You,

Alderwoman Mary Land
11th District



